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HISTORY REPORT FOR 2000 

 
 

Wor. Bruce Iverson enjoyed a good year as Master of Warren Phillips Lodge. This was 
Bruce’s second year as Master. He served as Master in 1994. Warren Phillips held their annual 
meeting January 5, 2000. 

R.W. John Caldwell, D.D.R.W. W. Frank Dixon, D.R.V.W. Edward O’Brien and Wor. 
Edward Knox performed the instillation of officers. R.W. John Caldwell installed the elected 
officers, V.W. Edward O’Brien installed the appointed officers, and R.W.Frank Dixon was the 
installing Marshall and Wor. Edward Knox was the installing Chaplain. 

Installed Officers were Wor. Bruce Iverson  W.M. 
    Bro. Paul Durbin  S.W. 
    Bro. Donald Aaron  J.W. 
    Bro. James Godfrey  S.D. 
    Wor. Walter Haycock  J.D. 
    Wor. Michael Hayer  S.S. 
    N/A    J.S. 
    Bro. Marshall Wing  Tyler 
    V.W. Edward O’Brien Hist. 
Past Masters held a widows night with approximately 28 widows and members attending. 

Following a very fine dinner the ladies were entertained by James Cole at the piano and Kathy 
singing. The ladies were presented with a rose from the Lodge after the entertainment. All 
enjoyed the program. 

Warren Phillips donated Five hundred dollars (500.00) to the Westbrook High School 
50/50 Scholarship fund, One hundred dollars (100.00) to the Drug and Alcohol (Dare) program, 
Twenty-Five dollars (25.00) to the De Malay Boys and Fifty dollars (50.00) to the Rainbow 
Girls. 

Warren Phillips was honored to have one of its members chosen to serve a prestigious 
position with the district this past year. R.W. Edward O’Brien was appointed D.D.G.M.of the 
17th Masonic District of Maine. 

Warren Phillips participated in the spirit by assisting the Salvation Army with the bell 
ringing at the Falmouth Shopping Center December 2, 2000. We also assisted the Red Cross 
with two blood drives held at the Lodge in January and August of this year. Members of this 
Lodge also served coffee and donuts at the Veterans Home in Scarborough. We were host to the 
2000 semi public District Meeting. Sixty-Three member guests were present including the Most 
Worshipful Grand Master Of Maine Bryan Paradis. R.W> Frank Dixon presented awards to  
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Several Brethren for outstanding attendants at the schools of instructions and two deserving 
Brethren received the award for Mason Of The Year. Wor. William Coulthard of Standish Lodge 
# 70 and Wor. Lincoln Turner of Harmony Lodge # 38. 
 Bro. David Chase received his 50-year veterans medal from the Most Worshipful Grand 
Lodge Of Maine. 
 Warren Phillips held 10 stated and 10 special meetings this year. The average attendance 
was 20 members. 
 Necrology: The Lodge officiated at the service of Bro. Ralph C. Harper and Wor. Bro. 
Raymond P. White. We lost Six Brethren to the Celestial Lodge above. 

  Bro. Melvin E. Libby    3/20/00 
Bro. Frank W. Roberts 4/4/00 

  Bro. Donald J. Campbell   4/24/00 
Bro. Ralph C. Harper  7/6/00 
Bro. Albert W. Martelle 9/4/00 

       Wor. Raymond P. White        12/17/00 
 We raised Three Brethren to the Sublime Degree of a Master Mason Bro. Wynn  Gavers, 
Bro. John Adams and Bro. Andrew Durgin. 

Demitted 0 
Suspended 6 
Reinstated 0 

Membership as of January 1, 2000 ------131 
Membership as of December 31, 2000---122 
Life Members as of December 31, 2000—37 

 Pour Bylaws were carefully reviewed during the year 2000 and a few changes were 
made. The membership was brought up to date; also the annual dues were increased to Thirty-
Five dollars ($35.00) from Thirty dollars ($30.00). The last Bylaws update was done in the year 
1990. 
  
Submitted by R.W. Edward W. O’Brien Historian 
 
 
 
Cc: Grand Lodge Of Maine, R.W. Hollis Dixon Grand Secretary, Wor. Bruce Iverson Master 
and Wor. Carl Taylor Secretary Of Warren Phillips Lodge #186 
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